Las Vegas Witnessing Letter

Andy and Lydia Compton
August 10, 2016

Dear Neighbor!

Greetings!
We are Andy and Lydia Compton.

We moved into this neighborhood last year (Our home is at 501 Holick Ave), and we wanted to introduce
ourselves. This is a photo we took with our dog Doby at Mt Charleston (we like to take walks). We have
4 grown kids, but they are all out east.

If you have time for a visit please give us a call or send a text or an email (lydialcompton@ yahoo.com).
Our desire is to get to know you and our neighbors, and to do what we can't o help make this a
safer/healthier community. One idea is to have a community BBQ this October.

Also, we want to invite you to a special dinner event that is going to take place on Friday evening, August
19th at the International Peace Education Center on Bermuda (address is in the brochure). We are
members of an organization that is working to uplift and strengthen marriages and families (take a look at
the brochure that is enclosed. And, if you would like to view a video go to vimeo,com/126259434)

If you are interested please let us know and we can tell you more about it.
Hope to meet you soon.
God Bless you,

Andy and Lydia Compton



BlessingAmerica.org » &

“The Marriage Blessing established by Rev. and

Holy Marriage Festival

Building a world of peace -

Mrs. Moon is much more than a wedding One family under God
ceremony. It is an instrument of salvation and ;
healing, a framework to resolve the contradiction
within ourselves inherited from Fall, and to
reestablish God’s original love, life and, lineage” %4
; .
t‘ - Rev. Sun Myung Moon - ‘a
o August 19, 2016

International Peace Education Center

"It was a beautiful expérience -
we truly felt God's blessing
onour marriage!”

-Blessing at the IPEC 2015-

FOR WORLD PEACE
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